Dear Summit Family,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your patience as we continue to work through new office protocols for COVID.  At this time we are still continuing our curbside check-in.  If the clinic is ready for you, we will tell you to come in.  If not, we are still asking for your cell phone number to call you when Dr. Wiggins is ready.  Please follow these check-in procedures so we are able to maintain mandated social distancing guidelines.  We continue to ask parents and family members to please wait in the car.  Our waiting room is still closed.  
At times we understand that you would like to be with your child at their appointment, either because of your child’s age or to check in on their progress and discuss treatment questions with Dr. Wiggins.  When you call in for your appointment arrival time, please let us know that you would like to be a part of the appointment.  It is required that you wear a mask and your temperature will be taken. 
Now that the kids are back to school, after school appointments are extremely hard to find.  With the hybrid schedules that some of our patients are currently on, we would kindly ask that you schedule your child’s appointment on off days that are earlier in the day to help those that are on a traditional schedule.
Thank you again for working with us through this. We will continue to update you as our protocols evolve.

Dr. Wiggins and Staff 

